
22/07/2020 

MS Lucia Jadronova 
7 / 64 Carrington PDE 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
luci.jadronova@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am very concerned about having a new mobile tower built in the area of Curl Curl. My 
concerns are related to the safety of the signal being emitted to the human and animal life and 
wellbeing. Also, Curl Curl Lagoon should be preserved the way it is and regenerated with 
native plants and landscape instead of developing furhter. I am opposed to this construction! 
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